
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
  

Another big step in your child’s development. 
 
 

At CAA, we take the safety of children seriously. That’s why we’ve partnered with school boards, 
teachers, police officers, bus consortiums, traffic safety experts and other community groups to 
deliver the CAA School Safety Patrol® program to 800 schools across Ontario. The Ontario School 
Boards’ Insurance Exchange (OSBIE) supports the CAA School Safety Patrol program and regularly 
reviews it for risk and liability to ensure we’re delivering the best program possible. 
 
CAA School Safety Patrollers personally benefit from the responsibilities they are given. Some of our 
Patrollers have even won life-saving medals and other awards for their dedication. Participation in 
the CAA School Safety Patrol program is voluntary and typically open to students in grades 5 
through 8. As your child wants to be a Patroller, we are confident in their positive contribution to this 
community legacy program.  
 
We expect Patrollers to take their responsibility seriously. Patrollers volunteer about 15 minutes of 
their time for each scheduled shift and are trained to never step onto the road while on duty.  Patrol 
team members are chosen by school officials for their dependability, attitude, knowledge and interest 
in helping others. Their primary responsibility as traffic safety ambassadors at their school include: 

 Modelling safe road and safe school bus practices 
 Helping students arrive to and from school safely – on school buses or near school crossings 
 Displaying leadership qualities and good citizenship 
 Wearing the CAA School Safety Patrol vest for their safety and to be recognizable to other 

students  
 

With your support, we know that your Patroller will experience character growth, learn the value of 
volunteerism and give back to their community. We’re thrilled about having your child on board, and 
look forward to a rewarding year of fun, memories and growth. 
 
Please complete and return the parental permission form (provided by your school) for your child to 
participate in the CAA School Safety Patrol Program.  
 
 
 

Visit caassp.com for more details about the program. 

 


